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December 01, 2007 
 
 
Agency Personnel, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to invite you to join the Police Unity Tour of Virginia, on our 8th Annual Memorial 
bicycle trek from Norfolk, VA to the site of the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial in Washington, DC. 
 
About the Tour 
 
Nearly 1000 law enforcement officers make this ride annually to raise awareness of and monetary support for the 
National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund (NLEOMF).  Last year, our International efforts were able to 
deliver 1.15 million dollars the NLEOMF. 
 
The ride from Norfolk to Washington is approximately 250 miles and is accomplished in three days of riding.  
Riders must be sworn law enforcement (active or retired) in order to participate and are required to raise $1250.00.  
Our Support Team members, which consist of both sworn and non-sworn personnel, are required to raise $625.00. 
 
The Tour will provide participants with: 

• Accommodations   
• Fluids/Snacks & Lunches 
• Jersey and Jacket (Riders), Uniform shirt (Support) 

 
Registration (Closes:  12/31/2007) 
 
Online:   www.policeunitytour4.org   
   
For more information Contact: 
   
Telephone:  757-449-6857 
     
Email:  info@policeunitytour4.org  
                                                                  The Tour riding into Washington, DC                                      
Schedule of Events      
            

• Friday, May 9, 2008  Pre-Ride Lunch & Meeting 
• Saturday, May 10, 2008   Send-Off Ceremony 
• Sunday, May 11, 2008  Richmond – Fredericksburg 
• Monday, May 12, 2008  Fredericksburg to Washington, DC 
• Tuesday, May 13, 2008  20th Annual Candlelight Vigil at the NLEOM 
• Wednesday, May 14, 2008 13th Annual Emerald Society & Pipeband March 
• Thursday, May 15, 2008  27th Annual Peace Officers’ Memorial Day Service 
    (Keynote Speaker:  President George W. Bush) 

 
The Police Unity Tour is a tremendously rewarding experience; some veteran officers have even said it was the 
“highlight of their career”.  We have limited space available, as this is open to all law enforcement officers.  Please 
join us for the 2008 Tour and help reinforce our Thin Blue Line!  If you have any questions or just want to know 
more about how you can help the Tour, please call us anytime.       


